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May 28, 2020 

 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
2l S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 

RE:  Docket No. DE 19-064 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Utilities Rate Case 

 
NH Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) Comments on the Stipulation and 
Settlement Agreement Regarding Permanent Rates  

 
Dear Director Howland:  

Please find enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter an electronic copy of the New 
Hampshire Department of Environmental Services’ (NHDES) comments on the Settlement 
Agreement, filed on May 28, 2020, for this rate case. An electronic copy of these comments will 
be provided via email to the enclosed Service List for DE 19-064. 

Per the Secretarial Letter suspending certain filing requirements, issued on March 17, 2020, a 
hardcopy of this letter will be filed with the Commission once that suspension has been lifted. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  Rebecca Ohler, NHDES Technical 
Services Bureau Administrator, by phone at (603) 271-6749, or by email at 
rebecca.ohler@des.nh.gov, and Christopher Skoglund, NHDES Climate and Energy Program 
Manager, by phone at (603) 271-7624, or by email at christopher.skoglund@des.nh.gov. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Craig A. Wright 
Director, Air Resources Division 

Enclosure 

cc. Docket No. DE 19-064 Service List  
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